
Mr. Lee Smith 
Interim Director of Traffic Operations Division 
Tennessee Department of Transportation 
James K. Polk Building, Suite 700 
Nashville, TN 37243 

Subject:   Regional ITS Architecture (RITSA) Ready For Use 
2022 Johnson City Regional ITS Architecture and Deployment Plan 2022 Update 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

In response to your letter dated June 8, 2022, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) has 
reviewed the final RITSA documents for the subject project in accordance with 23 CFR 
940. The RITSA documents are in compliance with the CFR requirements, therefore the request 
is approved and the associated documents are considered “ready for use.”

If you have questions regarding this approval, please contact me at (615) 781-5769. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Furlong, P.E. 
Operations Program Specialist 

404 BNA Drive, Suite 508 
Nashville, Tennessee 37217 

Phone (615) 781-5770 

Tennessee Division 

June 8, 2022 
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